
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 30 June 2020 

  On 6th February the Council Leader confirmed in response 

to my written question regarding the burning of memorial 

benches by the Council that an internal investigation was 

being undertaken in line with the Council’s disciplinary 

procedure and that the investigation will be concluded as 

soon as possible. 

Question (1) Has the investigation now concluded and if not, why not? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When will the findings of the promised report offering 

assurance to elected members and the public be made 

available? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Is it now known how many benches were burned? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What contact has been made with relatives or organisations 

associated with the memorialised benches? 

Answer (4)  

   

 
 


